
Extract from Corfe Castle Parish Council Meeting June 12th 2017 

 

Minute 87/17 14a.  

 

RESOLUTIONS REQUIRED 

(1) To allocate expenditure of CIL payment on bins and to approve gross expenditure of 

£2674.87 on bins. 

A recent CIL payment qualifies to be spent on dust bins, we have this in writing from Sue 

Bellamy and she has advised we must publish in the minutes and on our website. 

It was also proposed the Council spend a gross sum of £2674.87 (inc VAT which can be 

reclaimed) on the five proposed dustbins. The CIL funding of £1140.72 will be allocated 

towards this gross sum.   

The Council would like clarification of when CIL is payed and if the Council is receiving it 

for a new development at Mead Road. 

Expenditure on bins and suggested use of CIL APPROVED: Proposed Cllr Spicer-Short, 

Seconded Cllr Morrison Wells. Cllr Bond abstained from voting as aforementioned CIL 

payment comes from his own development. 
 


